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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Monday 27th November, 2006

QUESTION NO. 3 

QUESTION:  Councillor M. Corr

" To ask the Manager to contact the owner of the house under construction at 110 Suncroft Drive, which was given permission under application number SD02A/0273 requesting them to render the site secure and to ensure that access is prevented to the site in the absence of work being carried out,  this site is causing untold misery for residents of neighbouring properties, with bonfire materials being kept there, skips left unsupervised for long periods and generally attracting nuisance behaviour as it is on a corner?"
REPLY:

This site is currently being examined to ascertain if it is derelict within the definition contained in Section 3 of the Derelict Sites Act 1990.  If it is found to be derelict, appropriate action will be taken in accordance with the provisions of the Act.

A Dangerous Structure Inspection report has also been requested in respect of this site.

